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It’s The Spirit That Unites Us! 
Wayshowers Community Fellowship Corporation 

P O Box 4925 

Washington, DC 20008 

      June 1, 2013 
 
 
Dear Fellow Wayshowers, 
 
You are invited to renew your membership and attend the WCF Annual Meetings – the 
Annual Meeting of Members and the WCF Board Meeting July 6th, 2013 at 9am in Osceola, 
Iowa at the International Conference Center.   
 
As a Wayshowers Community Fellowship Corp. Board Member or Corporate Member, your 
commitment builds greater joy, awareness, and inspiration in our world. Your involvement 
supports WCF’s purpose, goals and services both energetically and financially.  
 
WCF will mark Thirteen years in existence in 2013!  Almost 2 cycles!  This organization is a 
unique partner with PCCI, IPMI and ALC, supporting individuals’ spiritual lives and creating 
understanding among world faiths and cultures.  Our opportunity is to understand the spiritual 
message of different faiths and to hold the world in a unifying light.  Where WCF grows in the 
years to come is up to its members and leaders. Spirit has charged us with reaching 2% of the 
world’s population with our message of unity and understanding.  
 
Join in the WCF leadership team this summer to set WCF’s direction and select officers for the 
coming year.  Enclosed is a renewal form to update your dues pledge.  Each of us needs to be 
current in our board pledge or membership dues in order to vote.  If you cannot be in Iowa, 
please send your proxy (form enclosed). 
 
We plan to have the opportunity for you to attend via teleconference if you cannot attend in 
person by calling: 218-339-3600 pin 167201.  Please communicate in advance if plan to attend by 
this method by emailing president@wcfworld.org by July 5th.  
 
Let’s Act with the Spirit That Unites Us! 
With joy, 
 
 
Kathleen Ellis 
President 
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